
December 19, 2017

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: EB-2017-0307 – Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. and Union Gas Limited – Rate Setting
Mechanism – Intervenor Request of the National Grid Gas Delivery Companies (“National
Grid”)

I am writing today to formally request intervenor status for National Grid in proceeding EB-2017-

0307 (Proceeding”) before the Ontario Energy Board (“Board”).

The National Grid Gas Delivery Companies are six gas distribution utilities located in the

northeastern United States and owned by National Grid USA. All six of these utilities hold

contracts for M12 transportation service on the Union Gas Ltd. (“Union”) system. As a firm

transportation shipper on the Union system, National Grid has substantial interests that may be

directly affected by Board action in this proceeding.

National Grid would reserve its right to participate in all aspects of the Proceeding including
evidence, interrogatories, cross-examination, and argument.

National Grid does not intend to seek cost awards for the Proceeding.

All correspondence relating to these proceedings should be addressed to:

Andrew MacBride
Director, FERC Gas Markets Policy
40 Sylvan Road
Waltham, Massachusetts
United States
Tel: (781) 907-1791
Fax: (781) 296-8088
Email: andrew.macbride@nationalgrid.com

Best Regards,

Andrew MacBride
Director, FERC Gas Markets Policy


